
 

 

1 October 2020 
 
 
Acting Director Western 
Place, Design and Public Spaces Group 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022  
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
 
Attention: Adrian Hohenzollern 
 
 
Dear Mr Hohenzollern, 

 
Request for Gateway Extension – Planning proposal PP_2020_CAMPB_001_00 to 
amend Campbelltown Local Environmental Plan 2015 
 

I refer to the Gateway Determination dated 31 March 2020 for the above Planning Proposal 
which will expire on 30 September 2020. Council is seeking a further extension of 7 months 
(April 2021) to complete the remaining stages of the LEP process. 

Steps to amend the proposal as per Condition 1 of the Gateway Determination is underway 
with consultation with the Rural Fire Service about to commence.  Upon receipt of the Gateway 
extension, Council would commence exhibition for completion this year.  

If you require further information, please contact Graham Pascoe Senior Strategic Planner 
on (02) 4645 4666. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Fletcher Rayner  
Executive Manager 
Urban Release and Engagement 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


